
 
    Pacific International Lines Agência Marítima (Brazil) Ltda 

 

www.pilship.com 

 

                                                                                               São Paulo, 03 April 2025  

 

 

 

 

             REF.: DPP (DAMAGE PROTECTION CHARGE) – Imports  

                       As from 1/May/2025  

    

 

 

            Dear Customer,  

 

 

Kindly be advised that there will be an adjustment in the values of DPP (DAMAGE PROTECTION 

CHARGE), for IMPORTS cargoes coming to Brazil, as from May 1st 2025, as follows: 

 

 

• From BRL 150 to BRL 180 

 

 

** It covers repairs up to BRL 1,800.00 

** This is a container maintenance charge, does not cover container cleaning / washing. 

                   

 

 

 

           Thank you for your continuous support of our services. Shall you require more                     

           information, please contact our commercial team accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

 

           Best regards, 

     

           PIL - PACIFIC INTERNATIONAL LINES (BRAZIL) LTDA 

   


